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     Simply put, any law which forces a medical provider or educational institution to 

provide birth control, perform abortions, or change a person's sex, which is and was 

easily determined at birth, is WRONG!! 

     This is another attempt to force taxpayers to support activities they do not support. 

     Please vote against this bill. 


